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January 10, 1994

Mr. Satish Kastury 
Hazardous Waste Selection 
Bureau of Solid and Hazardous Waste 
Florida Department of Environmental 
Regulation - Tallahassee Office 

2600 Blair Stone Road 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-2400

Dear Mr. Kastury:

Subject : Signatory Authorization for Safety-Kleen Corp.

In order to enhance our environmental program, Safety-Kleen 
has established the position of Southeast Regional 
Environmental Manager, based out of our Atlanta Office.
Ms. Della A. Ridley, CIH, CSP, is the Southeast Regional 
Environmental Manager and is located at:

Safety-Kleen 
2727 Paces Ferry Road 
2 Paces West, Suite 1660 
Atlanta, Georgia 30339

Pursuant to General Condition 16.d. of our Florida permits, 
all reports or information required to be submitted to the 
Department by Safety-Kleen shall be signed by a person 
authorized to sign a permit application.

Please accept this letter as Safety-Kleen's authorization to 
allow Della Ridley to sign off on reports or other 
information submitted to the Department.

If you have any questions or need further information, 
please contact Della Ridley at (404) 434-1572.

Very truly yours.

Scott Fore
Senior Vice President 
Environment, Health, and Safety

777 BIG TIMBER ROAD ELGIN, ILLINOIS 60123 PHONE 708/697-8460 FAX 708/697-4295


